
Dear Friends,
It feels like the semester is flying by, but my hope is that you are making the most of every interaction you have with 
fellow students, staff, and faculty during your time here!
It is that time in the semester where you may be beginning to feel bogged down by midterms and papers, but please 
know that you have people around you that believe in you! If you have a request we can be praying for during this 
time, please use our Prayer/Praise text line 206-486-4656.

If you would like to view last week's message from Dr. Waldemar Kowalski, we have his video posted HERE.

Scripture Focus of the Week: "Carry each other's burdens, and in this way you will fulfill the law of Christ." -  Galatians 
6:2

THIS WEEK IN CHAPEL:
Tonight, March 2 | Choralons will be sharing their ministry with us, come worship with us and hear testimonies from 
some of your peers! Tonight at 9:00PM.
Wednesday, March 4 | We have Cubby Graham, Community Builder for Charity Water coming from NYC to share 
with his heart with us.
Friday, March 6 | Due to most of the chapel equipment and media team heading down to California early for 
Choralons Spring Tour, there will be no Chapel on Friday.

Choralons Spring Tour
Almost 110 NU students will be heading down to California on Friday for the annual Choralons Spring Tour. 
Could you be praying for this group of students as they minister throughout southern California? To keep up 
with their tour, follow them on Instagram @NUChoralons. The complete tour schedule is also posted at 
www.choralons.com.

Campus Ministries Student Leadership
We are beginning the process for selecting next year's Campus Ministries Student Leaders. Look for an email 
coming Wednesday for more details regarding the job descriptions and selection process.

See you tonight!!

Phil Rasmussen 
Campus Pastor - NU

http://www.choralons.com

